CURTIS Andrea

From: PAPISH Uri

Sent: Wednesday, July 17, 2013 3:30 PM

To: INAHARA Jill

Cc: CURTIS Andrea

Subject: RE: Permit Streamlining rule: Stakeholder invitation

Yes, | approve.

From: INAHARA Jill

Sent: Wednesday, July 17, 2013 3:20 PM

To: PAPISH Uri

Cc: CURTIS Andrea

Subject: FW: Permit Streamlining rule: Stakeholder invitation

Can you please approve these, Uri?

From: CURTIS Andrea

Sent: Wednesday, July 17, 2013 11:56 AM

To: INAHARA Jill

Subject: RE: Permit Streamlining rule: Stakeholder invitation

Jill

| need approval of the GovDelivery message, not the website. Before | can send the two GovDelivery messages, | need
Uri’s email approval to send those messages. The messages are on SharePoint in the category “Review”. Look for the
document GOVDELIVERY.PRE.NOTICE-Stakeholder.Meeting. Invitation

Andrea

From: INAHARA Jill

Sent: Wednesday, July 17, 2013 8:48 AM

To: CURTIS Andrea

Subject: RE: Permit Streamlining rule: Stakeholder invitation

Hi Andrea,
It looks fine. | emailed you Uri’s approval for the website....that’s what you wanted, correct?

Thanks for the addresses....I’ll work on a postcard. Can you remind me about how many there are?
Thanks for your help on all of this, Andrea!
Jill

From: CURTIS Andrea

Sent: Tuesday, July 16, 2013 5:55 PM

To: INAHARA Jill

Subject: Permit Streamlining rule: Stakeholder invitation

Jill,



Please review the GovDelivery stakeholder meeting invitation on SharePoint. It’s in the category “Review”.

Send me Uri’s email approval. Once web staff upload the document to the web, I'll send the invitation through
GovDelivery.

| uploaded everything we did today to your SharePoint site. I'll also upload the mailing addresses so you can coordinate
a postcard.

Unfortunately, not all permit holders have email addresses in TRAACS. If you want to print a postcard, you’ll have to
work with the mailroom to print it, cut the paper, get it stamped and out the door.

Andrea Curtis

Oregon Department of Environmental Quality
Air Quality Division

503-229-5946

curtis.andrea@deg.state.or.us



